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Visits were conducted to the N# 3 Investigation Isolator, Temporary Detention Place and police office.
To execute the functions of National Preventative Mechanism, The Commissioner for Human Rights of Republic of Azerbaijan Elmira Suleymanova and the members of NPM group regularly conduct long-term, short-term visiting and planned monitoring in places of deprivation of liberty, temporary detention places, as well as in psychiatric hospitals and proper social places.

According to the instructions of the Commissioner, the members of the National Preventative Mechanism conducted visit to the N# 3 Investigation Isolator. Detainees were interviewed; their rights were explained to them.
During the interview, those people didn’t complain of treatment, detention conditions and meals given to them. At the same time, some of them expressed their dissatisfaction about the court decision and investigation made for them. 

Staff members of NPM reviewed TDP and N# 12 police station of Sabunchu Police Office. Visiting team was familiarized with the documents affirming the legality of detention. 

It should be mentioned that, the TDP of Sabunchu DPO is new and the members appreciated eliminating of the shortcomings related to the conditions during the latest visit. Thus, the tables has been set up according the numbers of beds in the chambers, medical room and walking place have been arranged.
Persons detained in this place didn’t complain of treatment and detention conditions.

Generally, detention condition was assessed positively. 

Necessary recommendations were given to the administration of the facilities for improvement of detention conditions
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